
 

 

APRIL 24, 2020 [Update] Announcement 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE FURTHER EXTENDED TO 12 May 2020 

Further to the recent announcement by the Malaysia Prime minister to extend the 

Movement Control Order (MCO 4.0) on 23 Apr 2020, we would like to announce the 

temporary closure of our business operation, customer services, after sales services and 

Official E-Store will be further extended until 12 May, 2020. 

Despite, our staff still work from home and contactable via email. For products inquiry, 

please email to marketing.hsm.tf@hitachi.com or chat with us at social media page.  

Thank you for your patience & kind understanding.  

 

 

 

A community message from  

Hitachi Sales Malaysia Management 
 

 

 

 

 


